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Notification 

To: Enterprise accounting entities and accounting and audit enterprises 

Subject: Postponement for submitting the Financial Statement FY 2019.  

- Pursuant to Law on accounting No.47/NA, dated 26 Dec 2013; 

- Pursuant to resolution of the Lao government on Covid-19 disease No. 03/GOV, dated 

23 March 2020; 

- Pursuant to Organisation and activities of Ministry of Finance office No. 2929/MOFO, 

dated 32 Aug 2017; 

- Pursuant to Proposal Letter of Accounting Department No. 224/AD, dated 25 March 

2020. 

Ministry of Finance office informs about the submission of the Financial Statement FY 2019 

the Accounting Department under Ministry of Finance, Accounting sectors under Financial 

Divisions of Vientiane Capital and other provinces and regarding the Article 48 of Accounting 

Law. Due to the spread of COVID-19 in Lao PDR, Ministry of Finance informs you about the 

postponement of the deadline for submission the Financial Statement FY 2019 to 30 April 2020. 

Depending on the situation of the spread in the country, Ministry of Finance will further 

communicate and any notification that may conflict with this Notification will be cancelled.  

We, therefore, would like to request you to implement this Notification strictly. 

Head of Ministerial office 

Ms. Khamkhuan SYSANON 

 


